
 
Dear Scholarship Committee,  
  
 I send you all, my sincere gratitude for selecting me to receive this prestigious 
award. I can’t even begin to describe in words, with this short letter, exactly how 
grateful I am to be a recipient.  I appreciate that you agreed to invest into my future. 
These funds are going to help substasially, in my journey of becoming a professional 
pilot.  I can assure you that this award will not only be beneficial towards my future, 
but also to society as a whole.  
 
 As we all know, flight training isn’t cheap. The ADMA scholarship gave me the 
opportunity to excel at the most of my potential. Due to trouble with finances, my 
training could have came to a screeching halt, but the funds granted by ADMA will 
significantly put a positive impact in the progression of my flight training. I plan on 
using the funds for my commercial multi-engine. Immediately after I plan on getting 
my CFI, CFII, and MEI. Once I have the hours and experience I need my dream is to 
eventually fly for Southwest airlines.  
 
 Again, I can’t thank ADMA enough. This is truly a blessing and I could be more 
excited to pursue my dreams, in hopes to one day make my office high in the sky. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Justus Thompson, Embry-Riddle Aeronautical University 
 


